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CROP GROWING

— EXPO ——

Please see the enclosed Exhibitor Registration form for Crop Growing Expo 2025.

You will note a change in location, as well as several additional improvements.

Please note also that the days of the Expo will be Wednesday and Thursday this year
instead of Thursday and Friday.

The new location, Spooky Nook Complex will provide more space for exhibitors, more
comfortable meeting rooms, easier parking, and shorter lines at meal time.

Additionally, we will offer a new feature, indoor space to display large equipment. You will
notice on the floor plan there are a number of 15’ x 15’ spaces available. To qualify to
purchase one of these spots, an exhibitor must first purchase a regular 10’ x 10’ space. For
those exhibitors that desire extra space to display more equipment, they can purchase a
15’ x 15’ across the alley from their 10’ x 10’ spot. This will enable them to monitor their
regular display booth while utilizing the larger area for bigger equipment and visit with
prospective customers there as well. This area includes those booths in the 400 alley.

Another exciting new feature will be more presentations, workshops and vendors pertaining
to cut flowers. Christ Stoltzfus, Marcus King, Manny King and Joseph Stoltzfus have been
very involved in educating and supporting the cut flower industry, and they have now joined
forces with the Crop Growing Expo.

Information and documents about The Crop Growing Expo can now be accessed at
https://thefamilyfarmresource.com/crop-growing-expo/.

Things to know about the Exhibitor Registration form:

Fill it out completely, both front and back.
Please print legibly.

The Waiver of Liability must be signed and dated.
Send one copy in and make a copy for yourself.
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